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ACT PLANNING AUTHORITY 

PRELIMINARY ASSESSMENT FOR NORTH WATSON (INCLDDING WATSON 
SECTIONS 61-65, 72, 74-77, 79-80, 83-87) 

The ACT Planning Authority is inviting comment on a 
Preliminary Assessment of the environmental impacts of the 
proposed draft Variation for North Watson, as set out in the 
Land (Planning and Environment) Act 1991. 

Copies of the Preliminary Assessment: 

may be inspected at libraries of the ACT Government 
Library Service at Belconnen, Civic, Dickson, Erindale, 
Kingston, Kippax, Tuggeranong and Woden during normal 
opening hours; and 

may be inspected at, or obtained free of charge from, the 
Shopfront at John Overall Offices, 220 Northbourne 
Avenue, Braddon, during normal office hours from Monday 
30 November 1992 to Friday 12 February 1993. 

The Authority recognises that the Christmas holiday period 
falls during the exhibition period for this Preliminary 
Assessment and has therefore extended the period in which 
written submissions will be received, to ensure that the 
community has adequate time to fully consider and respond to 
the document. 

Interested persons are invited to make written comments on the 
Preliminary Assessment to: 

The Chief Planner 
ACT Planning ~uthority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

By Friday 12 February 1993. 
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